Postmarked 2-26-18 Read 3.15-18

**Kathy Goedi** 

3505 Hilda Avenue Cheviot, OH 45211 (513) 368-3377

Dear President of Council and members of Cheviot City Council,

I am writing this letter on behalf of Cheviot School LSDMC. Recently we were advised that Ms. Amy Richter was appointed to represent Cheviot City Council to our committee. Inasmuch as we have had Ms. Richter represent Council to us in the past, we are respectfully requesting that a different person is appointed to that position. Monthly attendance is extremely important to our continued partnership. We feel that another Councilperson might be a better fit. Hopefully, someone else will be available to make this commitment.

Thank you for your consideration regarding this matter

Sincerely

Kathy Goed

Chairman

Cheviot School LSDMC